F K Digital Clarification Notice

We of F K Digital would like to clarify on the standing of an individual, commonly
referred to as “Tenryo”, who has been active in F K Digital’s English communities
(including Facebook, Twitter and other SNSs) since the release of the PlayStation®3

version of Chaos Code.

While we are appreciative of Tenryo’s passion and assistance to our game, we would like
to hereby clarify that Tenryo was never an F K Digital employee, nor was he appointed
to be a Community Manager. All of Tenryo’s messages and posts on the internet shall
not represent F K Digital in any part thereof. F K Digital’s official messages are solely

made through our respective official channels.

We apologize for any confusion caused.
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